
Message from Father William 

 

22nd March 2020 

Fourth Sunday of Lent 

 

Dear people of St Mary’s 

 

You’ll find in this section of the website (Coronavirus and Current 

Arrangements) a collection of messages giving you an up to date guide on 

what’s happening in the parish during this incidence of Coronavirus.  You 

can click on each one and you’ll find information that I hope will be 

helpful. 

 

The message from Bishop Marcus confirms what you’ve probably all 

guessed, that we are suspending until further notice our weekly coming 

together in church to celebrate Mass.  You’ll also find in his message links 

to the live streaming of mass in various churches. 

 

At the time of writing I’m working to fix up a video of Mass here at St 

Mary’s in your own parish.  If we manage this then the link will appear as  

 

join us online for Sunday Mass 4th Sunday of Lent 

 

Link should be available by Saturday 6pm.  It’s just one way that we can 

be together as a parish, and keep up with what’s happening in our parish.  

I’m sure I’ll have announcements to make at the end of mass.   

 

For any other arrangements eg baptisms, reconciliation, please contact me 

direct.   
 

You can email me on pp.stmary.knaresborough@dioceseofleeds.org.uk 

Or my landline 01423 862388.  Or at night it’s my mobile 07794 197464 

 

The church remains open as usual during daylight hours if you want to pop 

in at any time during the day.   

 

Bye for now 
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